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October 23, 2023 
 
 
Dear Employer Representa�ve, 
 
I am wri�ng on behalf of the Elevator Industry Safety Partners (EISP) Alliance, Data Commitee, to 
encourage your organiza�on to share your OSHA 300 Log data with the Na�onal Ins�tute for 
Occupa�onal Safety and Health (NIOSH). NIOSH was established under the OSH Act as a research agency 
focusing on the study of worker safety and health. The informa�on collected will provide non-company 
specific fatality, injury, illness, and hazard exposure data, when appropriate, to help iden�fy areas of 
safety and health trends that the Alliance should address and then communicate them to you and your 
industry.  The informa�on will also be helpful for producing training products. 
 
The Data Commitee is currently working on developing case studies of incidents, injuries, and fatali�es 
within the conveyance industry that include informa�on about gender, age groups, type of work, tasks 
being performed, years in the trade, state where accident occurred, and training/educa�on received. 
Our goal is to publish these results as an Alliance product. We want to assure you once again that no 
company iden�fiers will be included in the reports that we publish. 
 
To help the Data Commitee iden�fy areas of focus, please submit your OSHA 300 Log data for 2023 to 
Nhut Van Nguyen, Data Visualiza�on Analyst with NIOSH, at odo2@cdc.gov, by April 30, 2024. This is in 
line with OSHA’s new ITA injury/illness data submission. htps://www.osha.gov/injuryrepor�ng/. Please 
sani�ze your copy, to NIOSH, by omi�ng the names of employees, as well as company names.  Also, 
include any addi�onal informa�on, as iden�fied above, to assist in the development of our case studies. 
If you have any ques�ons about this request for informa�on, please feel free to contact Brian Wood, 
OSHA Region VII, at wood.brian.l@dol.gov, David Smarte, NAEC, at david@naec.org,  Trent Behr, NEII, at 
tbehr@neii.org, or Kris� Savala, EIWPF, at ksavala@eiwpf.org. Thank you for your commitment to worker 
safety and health in the conveyance industry.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
EISP Data Commitee 
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